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For Date: 09/19/2022  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0023 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                0039 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW ARBOR] ARBOR GLENN - HUDSON RD 
 
                0055 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0111 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0221 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 10] MEETING HOUSE - MEETING HOUSE LN 
 
                0238 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD ACRES AREA - KIRKLAND RD 
 
                0814 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0815 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 68] SAINT ISIDORES CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                0840 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    601921AB 
 
                0842 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/19/2022 0842 Caller reporting her vehicle broken down in  
the parking lot of location. A tow truck is on its way to  
remove in about an hour. 
 

 
                0850 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0852 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0927 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/19/2022 0927 Town Assessors Office reporting thier  
contracted inspector will begining his annual inspections.  
Information logged. 
 

 
                1019 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1032 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1103 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    STOW BROOK BUSINESS SERVICES - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/19/2022 1104 A party going into the professional building  
was approached by a man asking for money, reportedly to get  
to Florida. When told the party had no money the man tried  
to give him a gold ring in exchange. Party advised again he  
had no money. Party left the area on Great Road heading  
towards Bolton. The other concern was the man looking for  
money had two smaller children in the vehicle as well.  
Vehicle described as White GMC SUV, no front plate and tint  
cover over rear. 
 



 
                1110 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1114 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1138 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

09/19/2022 1139 Motor vehicle lockout. 
09/19/2022 1152 Entry gained. 
 

 
                1221 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 78] HEATH HEN & MEADOW BROOK WOODLANDS - BOXBORO RD 
 
                1227 ALARM, BURGLAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/19/2022 1227 Panic and motions alarms. 
09/19/2022 1231 Cancel request from alarm company. 
 

 
                1423 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/19/2022 1425 Caller reports from about a month ago he has  
had some construction theft from properties he is working  
at. Information taken and relayed to Detectives for follow  
up. Caller also requested officers check the area. 
 

 
                1458 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1459 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1542 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1602 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1616 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
 
                1623 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ROBERT RD 
         Narrative:     

FD Reporting a dog in the roadway. FD returned the dog to  
the owner.  
 

 
                1725 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1909 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [HK] WASHINGTON 
         Narrative:     

Hudson Police requesting medical mutual aid R17 responding.  
R17 transporting to MH. S/M 0.0 E/M 2.7  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-724-IN 
 
                1922 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1928 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1928 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1928 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 



 
                1935 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 154] GLEASONDALE BRIDGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1940 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                2126 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ZANDER WAY 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting hearing a knocking on her door approx.  
10 minutes ago. S4/S11 responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
area checked and caller advised.  
 

 
                2143 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                2143 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/20/2022  -  Tuesday  
 
                0011 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0023 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0131 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0222 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    REGENCY AREA - RIDGEWOOD RD 
 
                0518 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

caller stated at 5:15 today someone was trying to get into  
her back door.  requested officers check premise but did not  
want to speak directly to officers.   
 

         Narrative:     
S3 and S5 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
Caller also reported she had been receiving scam calls from  
a male named kevin stating she was getting a large sum of  
money in the Mail via UPS and trying to convince her to take  
a taxi to CVS Maynard to verify her identity and receive the  
package. Also receiving calls from "UPS" stating her package  
would be arriving.  She did not have any further information  
and did not want to talk to police about this incident today  
but did want police to check the premise.  
 

         Narrative:     
S3 and S5 checked area no findings. 
 

 
                0540 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                0610 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0710 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

E14 responded to hose down driveway. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-725-IN 
 
                1024 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 



 
                1335 FIRE, BOX RECEIVED Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Box 4214 received. 
 

         Narrative:     
C1 reports smoke detector activation in the electrical room. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-726-IN 
 
                1504 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

911 call from unintitalized device. S10 and S11 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S11 reports confirmed accidental. 
 

 
                1513 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1522 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1546 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Multiple caller report a black dog running aroung in the  
street. S10 and S11 responded. Owner arrived on scene and  
took control of the animal. 
 

 
                1555 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1604 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 232GLEASON] GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1619 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 16GLEASOND] COMPUMASTER, INC - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1628 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1656 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + MINISTERS WAY 
         Narrative:     

S11 reports he's out with a dog in the road. S11 reports the  
dog has been returned to its owner. 
 

 
                1715 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1723 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HARVARD RD 
 Refer To Citation:    603917AB 
 
                1752 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP COURT COMPLAINT   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HARVARD RD 
 Refer To Citation:    603967AB 
         Narrative:     

S11 transported party to Stow Brook Gulf. S/m 36048.1@1806   
E/m 36048.5@1808 
 

 
                1814 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S10 assisted party with property return. 
 

 
                1815 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     



Walk-in reports he found a wallet. S11 spoke with party. 
 

         Narrative:     
S11 attempted to contact owner.  
 

         Narrative:     
Wallet was returned to owner. 
 

 
                1854 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1951 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 396] ASSABET WILDLIFE AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2001 ANIMAL Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    [STW 367BOXBORO] BOXBORO TOWN LINE - BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Boxborough PD request we check the town line for a report of  
a barking dog. 
 

 
                2042 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    LIBRARY HILL RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                2324 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2325 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2337 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/21/2022  -  Wednesday  
 
                0002 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    TOWN CENTER PARK - GREAT RD 
 
                0015 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0038 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0109 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0121 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
 
                0124 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 10] MEETING HOUSE - MEETING HOUSE LN 
 
                0422 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DAVIS RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request lift assist for husband that has fallen. 
 

         Narrative:     
lift assist only.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-727-IN 
 
                0552 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD + FARM RD 
 
                0642 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [BOX] SWANSON 
         Narrative:     

Boxborough FD request tanker for fire. E11 and C20  
responded. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-728-IN 
 
                0903 Generator Test Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Weekly Generator Test, Functioning at this time, no issues  
found 
 

 
                1009 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1028 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1031 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1033 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 90] VILLAGES OF STOW - GREAT RD 
 
                1035 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1051 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller request assistance with vehicle lockout. S6 responded  
and assisted. 
 

         Narrative:     
S6 reports entry gained. 
 

 
                1202 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1243 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 37] PATTERSON AUTO  BODY - GREAT RD 
 
                1512 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for his mother that is having a  
bad reaction to medication. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17/e19/als6/s11 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
res17 transport to emerson s/m 0.0 at 15:23 
 
res17 e/m at emerson 8.4 at 15:45 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-729-IN 
 
                1630 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1638 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1750 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1752 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1807 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 396] ASSABET WILDLIFE AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1815 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1824 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1827 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     



caller reports a found wallet. s11 responds. 
 

 
                1955 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2001 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + BRUEN RD 
 
                2013 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + SUDBURY RD 
 
                2021 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + SUDBURY RD 
 Refer To Citation:    605395AB 
 
                2046 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2046 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + SUDBURY RD 
 
                2100 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2104 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                2113 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + GROVE HILL RD 
 Refer To Citation:    605443AB 
 
                2333 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2337 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 875GREAT] BOLTON TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
                2339 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2346 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/22/2022  -  Thursday  
 
                0000 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + TREATY ELM LN 
 
                0014 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0025 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0042 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0205 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    NEIGHBORHOOD - CIRCUIT DR 
 
                0209 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                0210 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD ACRES - KIRKLAND RD 
 
                0212 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
 
                0215 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 10] MEETING HOUSE - MEETING HOUSE LN 
 
                0524 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 90] VILLAGES OF STOW - GREAT RD 
 



                0532 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW ARBOR] ARBOR GLENN - HUDSON RD 
 
                0538 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0546 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0814 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0850 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
          Location:    SPRINGFIELD ILL 
         Narrative:     

Abandoned 911 call.went to call center on call back. 
 

 
                0903 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0933 FIRE, BOX RECEIVED Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
         Narrative:     

Box 4215 received. S2,S7,E19 and E14 Responded. C1 has  
command.  
 

         Narrative:     
Command reports unknown cause of system activation.Unable to  
reset system. Management will notify Company. All units  
clear. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-730-IN 
 
                0959 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
         Narrative:     

L1 Reports 2nd alarm activation. L1 and E14 responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
L5 reports school being evacuated due to fire alarm  
problems. 
 

         Narrative:     
Alarm company coming out to repair system. L1 and E14 clear  
returing to Quarters. 
 

         Narrative:     
E19 Reports school being repopulated E19 standing by at  
school. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-731-IN 
 
                1145 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1506 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    AT ENTRANCE OF THE PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/22/2022 1506 Caller reporting a minor accident between  
two vehicles. 
09/22/2022 1511 S8 confirmed it was very minor in nature.  
Information exchanged and both parties on thier way. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    22-62-AC 
 
                1526 ASSAULT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 302BOXBOR5] MINUTEMAN AIRFIELD - BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

09/22/2022 1526 Party into station to report he was  
assaulted yesterday. S8 advised and will meet to speak with  
party. Voluntary Statement form given for the party to fill  
out. 
 

 
                1551 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 



       Refer To Incident:    22-155-OF 
 
                1704 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1747 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

22-155-OF 
 

 
                1753 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 302BOXBOR5] MINUTEMAN AIRFIELD - BOXBORO RD 
       Refer To Incident:    22-155-OF 
 
                1939 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1941 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1941 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1951 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1958 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2000 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2005 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 Refer To Citation:    606413AB 
 
                2013 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2019 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2026 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2351 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2353 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/23/2022  -  Friday  
 
                0001 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0028 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0041 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0044 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0048 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                0052 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0600 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0618 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   



  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + COMMON RD 
 
                0815 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1003 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
         Narrative:     

Calling party reporting that there is a bat sleeping upside  
down in an attic side vent at the top of her house. Would  
like to speak with animal control officer about best course  
of action.  
 
Report forwarded to Boxboro Police Dept. and Animal Control  
Officer was notified. 
 

 
                1031 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    PINE POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports arm and leg pain.  S7, R17, E14 and ALS6  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS6 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m  
11.6 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-732-IN 
 
                1216 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 assisted party with concerns about fradulent phone  
activity. 
 

         Narrative:     
Party was advised. 
 

 
                1258 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1328 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1437 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HILEY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports tree across the road. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-733-IN 
 
                1549 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Interview with suspect 22-155-OF 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-155-OF 
 
                1552 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1602 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    PAST ZANDER NEAR ET&L - DELANEY RD 
 
                1619 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON] NATIONAL AVAIATION ACADEMY - BAKER AVE 
       Refer To Incident:    22-155-OF 
 
                1628 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    ACROSS THE STREET FROM JOHNSTON WAY - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/23/2022 1628 Caller reporting a three car MVA at  
location. 
09/23/2022 1639 Refusal obtained, all units clear. 
 

 



                1644 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

09/23/2022 1644 S10 attempting to locate a vehicle involved  
in the earlier MVA that left the scene for an unknown  
reason. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    22-63-AC 
 
                1647 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

09/23/2022 1648 As S10 was leaving the vehicle and operator  
he was looking for pulled into the property. S10 out  
speaking with the operator. 
 

 
                1725 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    22-155-OF 
 
                1734 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/23/2022 1735 Party in for fingerprints. 
 

 
                1758 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    LIBRARY HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

09/23/2022 1758 Caller reporting a broken down car in a  
really bad spot. 
 

 
                1809 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 49WHITEPON] QUEENS SCREW AND MANUFACTURING - WHITE POND RD 
         Narrative:     

09/23/2022 1809 Fire Department requesting dispatch to  
location for a tree on wires. HLP requested to location. 
09/23/2022 1821 E14 reports there is a tree on wires, HLP  
enroute, no hazard at this time, E14 is clear. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-735-IN 
 
                1811 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address: BOLTON TOWN LINE - MAPLE ST 
 
                1923 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/23/2022 1924 Commercial panic alarm. 
09/23/2022 1930 S4 reports building checked, no one around,  
clear. 
 

 
                2001 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/23/2022 2001 Same alarm being received by alarm  
monitoring station. Key holder was contacted, but did not  
state if he was responding. S4 enroute to check. 
09/23/2022 2015 Messages left for the one contact listed at  
ET&L. 
 

 
                2011 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2016 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2020 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2022 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     



09/23/2022 2022 Key holder on scene, S10 assisting at this  
time. 
 

 
                2028 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
          Location:    SOUTH END OF TOWN 
         Narrative:     

09/23/2022 2029 Multiple callers reporting power outages  
from Hudson Rd toward the Bolton Town line. HLP notified and  
are aware of the situation and working to restore the power. 
 

 
                2029 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                2040 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    607899AB 
 
                2043 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STOW COMMUNITY GARDENS - TUTTLE LN 
         Narrative:     

09/23/2022 2044 Caller reporting her vehicle wont start, and  
left it at location for the night. Vehicle information  
logged. 
 

 
                2112 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                2116 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                2118 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD + WEST ACTON RD 
 
                2131 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                2132 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/23/2022 2132 Caller reporting a friend of his was wathing  
his dog, when he called to get the dog back the party  
watching the dog refused to return the dog. Party advised he  
would need to come to the Stow Police Department with proof  
of purchase or Vetranarian records showing him as the owner.  
Once ownership is established, the party holding the dog  
will be contacted.  
09/23/2022 2144 As S22 was speaking with the reporting  
party, the party holding the dog called and agreed to return  
the dog tomorrow when she is contacted. Dog owner advised of  
the same. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-156-OF 
 
                2210 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

09/23/2022 2211 S2 reporting he got a text from the Orchard  
Manager reporting they have been robbed. Officers  
responding. 
09/23/2022 2216 S8 reports this is actullay a past incident. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-157-OF 
 
                2324 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports tree limb down across roadway.  
 

         Narrative:     
e19 and highway respond. tree cleared from roadway.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-736-IN 
 
 



For Date: 09/24/2022  -  Saturday  
 
                0016 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                0039 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0047 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + GREAT RD 
 
                0118 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0119 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0601 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0749 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

22-157-OF 
 

         Narrative:     
S8 Reported back to scene of B&E, photographed scene in  
daylight. Fingerprinted immediate area where crime took  
place. Interviews were conducted. Evidence  
bagged/tagged/secured. 
 
Follow up to come. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-157-OF 
 
                0827 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0849 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0952 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0958 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

22-157-OF 
 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-157-OF 
 
                1024 SERVE WARRANT GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    FARM RD 
 
                1035 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/24/2022 1053 S7 reports one in custody at this time. 
 

         Refer To Arrest:    22-62-AR 
            Arrest:    LEMOINE, PETER D      
           Address:    260 GREAT RD   STOW, MA 
               Age:    58 
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST 
 
                1135 SERVE WARRANT Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

09/24/2022 1144 S6 & S7 off at location attempting to serve  
paperwork. 
 

 
                1151 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Refer To Arrest:    22-63-AR 
            Arrest:    DE SOUZA, MARCOS ROBERTO      



           Address:    4 WARREN RD Apt. #6   STOW, MA 
               Age:    42 
           Charges:    WARRANT ARREST 
 
                1214 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
          Location:    ROBERT RD & APPLE BLOSSOM WAY 
         Narrative:     

09/24/2022 1215 S8 reporting a number of residents have  
complained to him about vehicles parking on the specified  
roadways, and right infront of the no parking signs. Once  
and Officer becomes available, they will ceck the roads. 
09/24/2022 1302 S6 reports no vehicles parked at locations  
at this time. 
 

 
                1400 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/24/2022 1401 Caller requesting a accident report number  
for insurance purposes. Information provided. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    22-63-AC 
 
                1604 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports someone picked a bag of apples without paying  
for them. S8 and S11 responded. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-158-OF 
 
                1641 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1643 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW 99] SHELBURNE FARMS - WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a car was hit and damaged while parked in the  
Orchards parking lot. RP states the operator of the car  
which hit the parked car left a note on the parked car.  S8  
and S11 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
Officers checked the area. GOA. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    22-64-AC 
 
                1655 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 54] FIRST PARISH CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                1703 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in request to speak to S8 regarding incident which  
occured at Honey Pot earlier. S8 responded and spoke with  
party. 
 

 
                1712 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 99] SHELBURNE FARMS - WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

S11 returned to Shelburne Farms to speak with owner of  
vehicle involved in an accident. 
 

 
                1820 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party requests to speak with S8 
 

         Narrative:     
S8 spoke with female party and her daughters. Report will be  
written. 22-158-OF 
 

 
                1855 ASSIST CITIZEN GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 



         Narrative:     
Caller reports, while walking, a elderly man driving a gray  
Camry, stopped and ask her for directions.  Caller was  
concerned for the gentlemen and thought he may need help. S8  
checked the area. 
 

 
                1859 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1903 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1903 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                1908 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1911 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1916 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 Refer To Citation:    609075AB 
 
                1924 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1941 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1958 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 Refer To Citation:    609100AB 
 
                2003 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    609104AB 
 
                2032 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW STOWGARDEN] STOW GARDEN CENTER - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    609127AB 
 
                2223 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST + ROBERT RD 
         Narrative:     

Multiple callers report loud music. S8 and S11 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S8 reports partys playing music were spoking to.  They have  
turned down the music and will be stopping for the night  
shortly. 
 

 
                2339 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2350 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/25/2022  -  Sunday  
 
                0016 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
 
                0024 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0059 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 99] SHELBURNE FARMS - WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports their alarm was sounding in the barn. S5  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     



S5 reports building checked with the owner.  No problems  
found. 
 

 
                0555 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
 
                0558 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0601 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 10] MEETING HOUSE - MEETING HOUSE LN 
 
                0721 ALARM, BURGLAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 139] 10 WEST VIEW - WEST VIEW LANE 
         Narrative:     

09/25/2022 0722 General alarm, no specific zone given. 
09/25/2022 0724 While enroute a cancel request from alarm  
company called in. Officers advised and cancelled. 
 

 
                0958 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1007 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1009 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Investigated   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
         Narrative:     

09/25/2022 1011 Caller reporting her dishwasher is flooding  
her house. 
09/25/2022 1019 L4 reports extensive water damage at this  
time. 
09/25/2022 1023 L4 reports water shut off at this time. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-737-IN 
 
                1025 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1033 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1036 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                1104 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                1123 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1213 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reporting party is contacting him acting as the stow  
police department. 
 

         Narrative:     
09/25/2022 1219 Message left for involved party. 
09/25/2022 1227 Involved party called back and advised by  
S6. 
 

 
                1327 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 71] CARVER HILL ORCHARDS - BROOKSIDE AVE 
         Narrative:     

09/25/2022 1328 Callers reporting a party fell off a picnic  
table and was knocked out. 
09/25/2022 1350 R17 & ALS transporting to Lahey S/M 0 
09/25/2022 1423 R17 off E/M 22.7 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-738-IN 



 
                1355 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 159GREAT] CITIZENS SAVING BANK - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/25/2022 1355 Possible ATM card tampering alarm. 
 

 
                1531 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he observed a black sedan parked on the road  
with a person inside the car ripping up a Black Lives Matter  
sign.  Caller stated he was unable to get any other  
description of the car.  S21 advised caller officers will  
check the area. 
 

 
                1617 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1619 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 215HARVARD] WEDGEWOOD PINES COUNTRY CLUB - HARVARD RD 
 
                1622 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1625 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1628 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1632 Patrol Initiated Area Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1632 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1632 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1635 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1640 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1656 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1702 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1742 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports an incident which occurred on Rt2.  S21  
advised party to make report to the State Police. 
 

 
                1845 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her body is tingling and she has swollen  
feet. S11, R17 and ALS4 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS4 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 7.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-739-IN 
 
                1900 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a red backpack which was left at the beach.  
S11 responded and picked up backpack. 
 



 
                1917 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1952 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1955 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2131 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2348 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    PEABODY DR 
         Narrative:     

female having trouble breathing and back pain 
 

         Narrative:     
S3 and S5 responded 
 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS 4 respsonded 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported one to Emerson Hospital with ALS on board,  
S/M 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
E/M 9.6 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-740-IN 
 
 

 

 


